Republc of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IV-A CALABARION

CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ANTIPOLO

MEMORANDUM
TO : Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Canteen Managers
All Others Concerned
FROM : DR. ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESOV
OIC - Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT CANTEEN MANAGERS MEETING
DATE : August 8, 2018

Please be informed that there will be an emergency meeting of all Canteen Managers both
Elementary and Secondary Schools on August 10, 2018, 3 o'clock in the afternoon at Bagong Nayon |l
Elementary School.

Attendance is a must.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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